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NOTICE OF ANNUAL PARISH MEETING, MONDAY, 3RD MARCH 2025 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Monday, 
3rd March 2025 starting at 7:00 pm in Lutton Village Hall, Main Street, Lutton 
PE8 5EF.  All members of the public are welcome to attend.  
 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to give the Parish Council an opportunity to let 
residents know what they have been doing over the past year and the Annual 
Report for 2024/25 will be presented by the Chair.  
 
The meeting is also an opportunity for electors to have a say on anything they 
consider important to residents.  The Annual Parish Meeting is for all electors of 
the Parish. It is not a meeting of the Parish Council. Anyone is welcome to attend 
the meeting however, only registered electors of the parish may speak and vote 
during the meeting. 
 
It would be helpful to have written notice of any matters to be raised but it is 
not essential. Matters can be raised at the meeting without prior notice. For any 
queries, please contact the Clerk to the Parish Council, Kerry Rew:  
clerk@lutton-pc.gov.uk 
 
The bi-monthly Parish Council Meeting will follow after this meeting. 
 
AGENDA 
1. Introduction and Welcome  
2. Annual Report of the Parish Council 2024/25 by the Chair, Cllr Chris Cowdery  
3. To invite the public to raise any matters of interest 
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